
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                                                                                    
Dear Friends,                                                                                                                                                                            March, 2014 

     We said in our last Prayer Letter that we were looking forward to building a new auditorium for our church.  Well the mango tree 

was removed, stump and all, and the construction began the end of January, 2014.  Red fill dirt is now where the tree was.  Another 

bathroom was added and will also be used for storage right now.  The footers are dug and the columns are in place.  The walls are 

going up.  Hopefully next week it will be covered. 

                                                              
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     Pastor Francisco is in charge of the work and he has other young men working with him. They were saved during the time we were 

at the church where Pastor Francisco now Pastors but they are not serving the Lord.  Pray they will see their need to put the Lord first 

in their lives.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     On March 6
th

 and 7
th

 we helped teach at the Bible Institute in Caracarai.  Bill taught on Missions and Sharon had Child 

Evangelism.  There are seven students this semester and classes are February- June.  March 8
th

  was the Ladies meeting at the church 

and they asked Sharon to bring the devotion.  There were around 40 ladies and girls present.  They did a skit representing different 

types of jobs that women do today.  The theme was “The Grace of Being a Woman” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We want to thank each of you that have a part in our Ministry here in northern Brazil.  Without your prayers and financial help we 

wouldn’t be able to continue on with the ministry.  May God bless each of you as you faithfully serve the Lord.                                              

                                          

                                                                                                                Your missionaries in Brazil, 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                Bill and Sharon Smith                 

                                                                                                                                                                   

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Sent by:  Worth Baptist Church, P.O. Box 15141, Fort Worth Texas   76119                Field Address: Caixa Postal 563, 69312-970 Boa Vista, Roraima, Brazil, S. A. 
Sent through:  I.B.F.I., 724 N. Jim Wright Freeway, Fort Worth Texas  76108                                                E-mail:  billshar@ibest.com.br 
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